
31 Tippet Knowes Park, Winchburgh
Fixed Price  £174,000



Council Tax band: TBD

EPC Energy Efficiency Rating: C

EPC Environmental Impact Rating: C

Nestled within a quiet cul-de-sac in the heart of
an exciting new village, this delightful 2 bedroom
semi-detached bungalow presents a wonderful
opportunity for those seeking a peaceful retreat
without sacrificing modern convenience. The
property boasts two generously sized bedrooms,
ideal for family living or hosting guests. This
home is further enhanced by its gas central
heating system with a combi boiler, ensuring
warmth and comfort all year round.

The property's easily maintained gardens to the
front and rear offer a tranquil outdoor space for
relaxation or al fresco dining. The rear garden
provides a private sanctuary for enjoying the
sunshine, whilst the front garden adds kerb
appeal with its well-tended greenery.
Additionally, the presence of a lock-up garage
contributes to the property's practicality and
convenience, allowing for secure parking or extra
storage. Situated in close proximity to schools
and the Xcite Leisure Centre, residents can enjoy
easy access to essential amenities and
recreational facilities. With motorway access to
the M9 linking Edinburgh and Glasgow, this
property offers a perfect balance of tranquillity
and connectivity.
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